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If you are interested in playing in the Women’s British League there are a couple of clubs who are short of
numbers at this present time and could do with your help.

Both St Andrew’s TTC and Fusion TTC are short of players ahead of the coming season.

If you are interested in playing, please contact either St Andrew’s TTC or Fusion TTC using the contacts below:

St Andrew’s: Terry Dean 07854017656 or terry.dean@eschmann.co.uk

Fusion: Marianne Jorgensen 07968 330947 or Sarah Horsnell 07792 606 092
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